



## MEETING MINUTES – July 2023

Location	guild board room/zoom
Attendees	Alex (AB), Charlotte (CA), Marta (MM), Lana (LJ), Sorcha Cronin-Reilly (SCR), Josephine, Mark (MT), Mikaela (MS), Phil (PG), Sam (SA), Trudi (TG), Barb (BJ)
Apologies	

---

Proxies: NA

Start of Meeting: 6:00 PM

### 1. Previous items/previous meeting progress

- Merchandise
  - committee shirts ordered
  - Shirt back design competition? – promote at O-day
    - Josephine found company used by the vet school
    - AB: Company reached out for patch design
- ADRENO Sponsorship
  - CA following up, awaiting response
- UEC Affiliation
  - SCR reached out, awaiting response
  - UEC having email issues currently
  - PG: met with committee members, expressed MUD would like club dive with UEC.
  - SCR + TG + others: some CMs will go to the UEC's social event (4 Aug, Balmoral hotel, Winter Warmer Event) to make MUD's presence known and increase relationship between groups, anyone who wants to go to text SCR
  - MM knows one of the CMS

- Equipment Upgrades
  - Regs and everything back from service and will be finalised on Friday
  - MT: DiveTub closed, their servicing and tank fills done for MUD so far are in limbo
    - Remaining DiveTub staff may make a new service centre
  
- CUD Member List
  - CA to follow up – will grab an updated list form next week after their start of semester stalls.
  
- Jot Form Update
  - Inventory or gear to be done prier, on hold
  - MT: Older CMs might be able to go down to shed and take stock of shed gear, once serviced gear all finished – MT will contact CMS when
  
- AGM minutes and 2022 financial statement to be added to website

## **2. Treasurer's report**

- Getting low on money
- Report not complete yet, SCR to complete
- CA Suggest we request guild grant – CA will find date due and AB will

## **3. Upcoming events**

- Photo Competition Dive - keep for possible future event
  - Keep on agenda
  
- Abrolhos Trips
  - All Abrolhos trips FULL
  
- Social Night (collab with saveourmarinelife)
  - Would like more participants as expecting 30% drop in attendance. CA to contact

- Beach clean up? – Environmental officers
  - Leighton beach – coffee after?
- O-week and Winter Festival Stalls
  - Need some more people available to open – SCR can help PG open
- Quiz Night
  - CA in contact with CUD, date decided, sponsors? CA to make a google sheet on the drive for CMS to record the sponsors they ask – **23<sup>rd</sup> august**
- Talk night with CUD
  - Seeds for snapper and seadragon search keen!

#### 4. Social media

- Social media post about new committee – in progress
  - Template done, MS will send examples of last year's + photo
  - Social media having technical issues but working to resolve
- Post for O-Day and Winterfest

#### 5. Additional items

- AB: Dive Shed Roster – please send through availability tonight or tomorrow if not possible tonight, will send out very soon
- Upcoming Dives? No new ones in the works, consider for next meeting
- SCR: Some CMS having a bounce issue when replying to an info@mud email
  - SC to give PG her Gmail account and see if this resolves the issue when the account is added to info@mud list

**Meeting time end:** 6:58 PM